
 

UPS/PS/MS/2021/T2/0303                                                                            Date: 31.03.2021 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Greetings from THE UNITED PUBLIC SCHOOL! 

 

It is to inform you that the parents who are willing to apply for the Transfer certificate are 

requested to forward the details of the student to the official mail on or before 07.04.2021 

(Wednesday).The further details regarding the collection of TC will be informed at the 

earliest. 

 

Regards 

Team ups.   

 


